Miller, Alisa

From: Martinsen, Janet [Janet.Martinsen@sfmta.com]
Sent: Thursday, September 26, 2013 3:25 PM
Subject: FW: Referral: BOS File No. 130673
Attachments: 130673 Street Name Change.pdf

Hi Alisa

The SFMTA has no concerns or recommendations.

Janet L. Martinsen
Local Government Affairs Liaison
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415-701-4693w; 415-701-4737f
www.sfmta.com

From: Miller, Alisa [mailto:alisa.miller@sfgov.org]

Sent: Wednesday, September 25, 2013 2:33 PM

To: Nuru, Mohammed; Storrs, Bruce; Suhr, Greg

Cc: Rivera, Javier; Lee, Frank W; Breen, Kate; Martinsen, Janet; Fountain, Christine; Bruss, Andrea
Subject: FW: Referral: BOS File No. 130673

All,

I am following up on my referral below for File No. 130673 (Naming Carolina Street Stairway as “Jack Balestreri
Way”). This matter is scheduled to be heard in Land Use on Monday, October 7" and your department’s
response is required since it is a street name change.

Please forward your recommendation as soon as it’s available and before October 2" in order to make the
hearing deadline. Thank you.

Alisaw Miller

Assistant Clerk

San Francisco Board of Supervisors

1 Dr. Carlton B. Goodlett Place, Room 244
San Francisco, CA 94102

415.554.4447 direct

415.554.5163 fax

From: Miller, Alisa

Sent: Wednesday, July 03, 2013 11:22 AM

To: Nuru, Mohammed; Storrs, Bruce; ed.reiskin@sfmta.com; Suhr, Greg; Hayes-White, Joanne

Cc: Rivera, Javier; Lee, Frank; Breen, Kate; Martinsen, Janet; Christine.Fountain@sfgov.org; Alves, Kelly
Subject: Referral: BOS File No. 130673

Attached is a referral for BOS File No. 130673 (Naming Stairway at Carolina Street, Jack Balestreri Way), which is being
sent to your department for review and recommendation since it establishes a stairway name.

Please forward your department’s response to me for inclusion with the file. Thank you.



